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Encouraging Words For A Church In A Chaotic Culture 

Part 9 - “4 Good Lessons On Prayer 
1 Thessalonians 3:11-13 

 
Lessons from Paul’s prayer: 
 
1. We are reminded who to pray to. “Now may our God and Father 
Himself, and our Lord Jesus Christ.” 

     
     Romans 8:26-27 
 
     John 17:1 
 
     Matthew 6:9 
 
     Hebrews 10:19 

 
 
 
2. We should pray in faith for direction in life - “direct our way to you” 
 
 
 
 
3. Pray for one another to increase in love.(12) 
 “And may the Lord cause you to increase and overflow with 

love for one another and for everyone, just as we also do 
for you.” 

 
 John 13:35 
 

 
 
 

4. Pray to live a holy life as we wait for Jesus’ return (13)  
 
 “…so that He may establish your hearts without blame in 
holiness before our God and Father at the  coming of our Lord 
Jesus with all His saints. Amen.” 
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If while you are worshiping with us today you have any questions regarding 
childcare, please see one of our Greeters.  They’ll be glad to assist you in 
showing you childcare rooms for babies/younger children.  An announcement 
will be made during the Welcome time concerning Children’s Worship for 4 
years thru Grade 4. 
     

The Lion And The Lamb 
 

Great Are You Lord 
 

Welcome 
Indescribable 

 

Build My Life 
 

Message                                                                Bro. Jon Reaves 
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1 Thessalonians 3:11-13 
 

Jesus I Need You 
 

Offertory Prayer                 Alan Fuller 
 

Christ Be Magnified 
 

E-Giving On-Line Donations 
For more information, go online at www.tannehillvalley.org  

TVBC Corporate Bible Reading Plan  
This week we began The Gospel of John Bible Reading Plan. The Reading Plan 
booklets provided by Bro. Jon are in the Welcome Center and Office Lobby. This 
reading plan will take us through December 27. Please take time to feed your spirit 
daily through reading and meditating on the Word of God. Bro. Jon publishes Bible 
Study Reviews each Friday with the Newsflash as an attachment, on the TVBC FB 
page, or at the TVBC Website www.tannehillvalley.org under Resources in the 
Bulletin/Announcement tab listed as Bible Study Review. 
 

Bible Reading Plan: Week 3 – September 16-20 
John 4:1-26,27-38,39-54,5:1-15,16-23 

 

We Kindly Request That All Cell Phones Be Silenced 

 

Church Information and Opportunities Available 
 

Widows and Widower Banquet 
The Deacons and their wives invite all Widow and Widowers to a banquet this 
evening, September 15, at 5 PM in your honor and to share with you all our 
love. Menu will be Italian Entrées, Salad, and Dessert. We look forward to 
spending special time with you all this evening in the Fellowship Hall. 

Parent/Child Dedication Service: September 22  
Our Parent/Child Dedication service is this next Sunday, September 22, 
during the morning worship. We look forward to sharing this wonderful time 
with our church family. 

Student Ministry Luncheon 
Sunday, September 29, following the morning worship service we will have a 
Student Ministry Luncheon. Cost: Donations that will be utilized to cover the 
cost of the Student Winter Trip and upcoming events. Thank you for your 
support! 

Children’s Cross Choir Fall Play 
On September 29, at 5 PM we will have our Children’s Fall Play, Kingdom 
Connection. The Dress Rehearsal for the play is Friday evening, September 
27, at 5 PM. We look forward to sharing this time with our church family! 

Choir Note: Bro. Joe Marchetti 
We are preparing for the Adult Choir Christmas Presentation, scheduled for 
December 8, at 5 PM. We meet for our rehearsal each Sunday afternoon at 4 
PM. 

Operation Christmas Child: Martha Green 
Today we KICK-OFF the OCC Shoebox Drive. We have posters up with the 
OCC deadline for Collecting the Shoeboxes throughout the Worship Center. 
Please visit How to Pack a Shoebox (samaritanspurse.org) to learn more 
information on what to buy and how to pack your OCC Shoebox and begin  
purchasing items for your shoeboxes. You may buy your own standard size 
shoebox or use one from your closet or you may wait for the cutely decorated 
OCC shoeboxes that will be in the Welcome Center in the next couple of 
weeks. May God bless you as you pack and pray for the least of these in this 
season of giving.  

SAVE THE DATE: FALL FESTIVAL 
Sunday, October 27, from 4-6 PM. FUN THINGS TO DO: Develop a TRUNK 
A TREAT theme, plan unique costume ideas, (DONATE NEW OR GENTLY 
USED COSTUMES TO THE GARRETT” S PLACE COSTUME DRIVE, 
PRESCHOOL LOBBY), begin picking up individually wrapped candy to 
donate for prizes, consider volunteering to make the event successful and fun 
(VOLUNTEERS 14 and up welcome). There will be food, inflatables, face 
painting, games and more. Candy Collection bins and sign-up sheets will be in 
the lobbies on September 29. Invite your friends, family and neighbors to join 
your TVBC family for this fun community wide event. Thank you! 
 

Widow and Widowers Banquet, September 15 at 5 PM 

http://www.tannehillvalley.org/
http://www.tannehillvalley.org/
https://www.samaritanspurse.org/operation-christmas-child/pack-a-shoe-box/

